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June 17, 2020 
 
Bob Dean Supply 
Attn:  Ashley E. Dean 
2624 Hanson St. 
Fort Myers, FL 33901 
 
RE: Revised Notice of Award 
 
Dear Ashley, 
 
After a review of this bid award, it was determined that we will not be awarding a primary and 
secondary, but rather co-awardees.  Our Maintenance and Operations Department will be utilizing 
both Bob Dean Supply and Mader Electric Motors. 
 
This notice is to inform you of your award by the School Board of Charlotte County, Florida.  Your 
company was co-awarded RFQ No. 20/21-1650LB Electric Motor Repair for the period July 1, 
2020 to June 30, 2021. 
 
To complete this award, provide within 7 days, a Certificate of Insurance stating the School Board      
of Charlotte County, Florida as certificate holder by faxing to 941-575-5466 or emailing to        
Cindy.Hagedorn@yourcharlotteschools.net 
 
If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at  
lynne.barras@yourcharlotteschools.net   

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Lynne Barras 
Purchasing Agent 
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June 17, 2020 
 
Mader Electric Motors 
Attn: Jeremy Mader 
18161 N. Tamiami Trail 
North Fort Myers, FL 33903 
 
RE: Revised Notice of Award  
 
Dear Jeremy, 
 
After a review of this bid award, it was determined that we will not be awarding a primary and 
secondary, but rather co-awardees.  Our Maintenance and Operations Department will be utilizing 
both Bob Dean Supply and Mader Electric Motors. 
 
This notice is to inform you of your award by the School Board of Charlotte County, Florida.  Your 
company was co-awarded RFQ No. 20/21-1650LB Electric Motor Repair for the period July 1, 
2020 to June 30, 2021. 
 
To complete this award, provide within 7 days, a Certificate of Insurance stating the School Board      
of Charlotte County, Florida as certificate holder by faxing to 941-575-5466 or emailing to        
Cindy.Hagedorn@yourcharlotteschools.net 
 
If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at  
lynne.barras@yourcharlotteschools.net   

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Lynne Barras 
Purchasing Agent 


